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On March 23, 2020, the Division of Insurance (DOI) issued attached Bulletin 2020-05, entitled 
“Flexibility in the Issuance and Administration of Insurance during COVID-19 (Coronavirus) Public Health 
Crisis.”  All Servicing Carriers that serve the commercial automobile residual market, and MAIP Assigned 
Risk Companies that serve private passenger automobile assigned risks, should be responsive to the DOI’s 
directive and look for “all ways to be flexible on collecting premiums and in finding ways to address what 
the Division hopes is a short-term disruption in the business environment.”  The Bulletin cites examples 
and offers options.   

 
In keeping with the guidance provided by the Division of Insurance, CAR suggests that Servicing 

Carriers and Assigned Risk Companies initiate solutions consistent with the DOI’s directive.  If you have 
any questions regarding reporting or residual market pool concerns, please contact John Metcalfe at 
jmetcalfe@commauto.com.     
  
 
 

 
 NATALIE HUBLEY 
 President 
 
 
 
Attachment 

mailto:jmetcalfe@commauto.com







	BULLETIN NO. 1096

